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PTO MEETING 

 

Join us for the first PTO meeting of the 2024-2025 

school year.  It will be held on Wednesday, August 

28 at 6 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  Students whose 

parents attend will get a free dress day on 

Thursday, August 29.  Hope to see you there! 

 

 

NO SCHOOL  

Friday, August 30- PD Day for teachers 

Monday, September 2- Labor Day 

 

 

 

 

ONLINE REGISTRATION 

All Preschool through 8th grade parents should have 

received an email on Friday, July 19 regarding 

registration.  If you did not receive this email, 

please call the school office.   

Please complete all the required tasks ASAP! If you 

have any trouble, please reach out to Mrs. Girten at 

kgirten@evdio.org. 

  

 

YOUTH PROTECTION 

 

If you plan to do any volunteering this school year, 

you are required to complete the online youth 

protection training.  Many of you will only need to 

renew your training.  To set up an account and/or 

log in to an exsisting account, please click here 

https://evansville.cmgconnect.org/ 

 

If you have trouble logging in, please feel free to 

reach out to any of the following people: 

 

Mr. Ben Goedde at bgoedde@evdio.org 

Mr. Mark Schuler at mschuler@evdio.org 

Mrs. Kristen Girten at kgirten@evdio.org 

 

 

PTO FLOWER SALE 

Please see attached order form for our PTO fall 

mum sale.   

 

 

ARISE HOLY HOUR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LITTLE FLOWERS 

 

Little Flowers is a club open to girls in 2nd through 

5th grade.  If your daughter is interested in joining 

this club, please see the attached flyer for more 

details.   

A BIG shout out to our Little Flowers for 

decorating our sidewalks for the first day of school!  

THANK YOU! 

 

 

SIP & SUPPORT 

 

This event helps fund the projects that you have 

been seeing around school:  the new sign by the 

entrance, the flags, the prayer in the cafeteria, all of 

the new Rams signage inside and outside the gym.   

Please join us for this fun event.  It is a great way to 

meet new families and connect with friends.   
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